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- BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH -

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
In the Matter of the Request for
Rate
Increase for White Hills
Water Company

)
)
)

DOCKET NO. 03-2199-01

NOTICE OF HEARING

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ISSUED: June 17, 2003

By The Commission:

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to U.C.A.§ 54-7-12(2)1 a hearing in the
above-entitled matter will be conducted by
the Administrative Law Judge of the Public Service
Commission of Utah on Thursday, July 17, 2003 at 10:00 a.m., in
the Fourth Floor Hearing
Room #451, Heber M. Wells State Office building, 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah.
All parties have the right to be represented by legal counsel. Failure to bring legal counsel will
constitute a waiver of the
right to representation. In this matter, White Hills Water Company has
requested an increase in its bi-monthly rates to
$30.00 for the first 10,000 gallons, and $1.50 per
1000 gallons over 10,000.

Petitioners are directed to publish notice of the hearing in a local newspaper of
general circulation available in the
affected area, or send notice of the upcoming hearing to each
individual customer at least two weeks prior to the
hearing. Petitioners also must file proof of
publication or mail notification with the Public Service Commission. Any
customers that are
unable to attend this hearing and who wish to provide information to the Commission may
submit
written comments to the Public Service Commission prior to July 15, 2003. Comments
may be mailed to: Julie Orchard,
Public Service Commission, Heber M. Wells Building, 160
East 300 South, P.O. Box 45585, Salt Lake City, Utah
84145-0585, or sent via email to
psccal@utah.gov. Comments should include the docket number for this matter. Also,
individuals
wishing to participate by telephone should call in, at least five minutes prior to the hearing, to the
Commission offices at (801) 530-6716 or 1-866-PSC UTAH (1-866-772-8824).

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including
auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this hearing should notify Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary, at
160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah, 84111, (801) 530-6713, at least three working days prior to the hearing.

DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, this 17th day of June, 2003.

/s/Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
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